Dear Parents/Guardians and fans of Gloucester High School Student Athletes,

It has been over 200 days since our student athletes have been allowed to participate
in a high school sanctioned sporting event. Therefore, this office recognizes the
excitement of getting our student athletes back onto the field. However, we must do
this safely, responsibility, and according to the guidelines set forth by our governor.
This means that we will be required to limit the number of fans at our complex for
athletic contests.

For Football Games Only:
Each Football, Cheer, and Band member will be given the opportunity to pre-purchase
2 tickets for the game. This date and time will be announced in advance of the game,
with the sale being held approximately 1 to 2 days before the game. The remaining
tickets, approximately 100, will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.

e Entrance: Main gate only
Line can start at 5:30, sales to begin at 6:00 pm
Please social distance 6ft from other parties when inside the stadium
No Concessions will be sold
Masks are required

For all other fall sports:
e Student athletes will be given 2 Colonial Conference passes- this pass entitles
the holder to enter a Colonial Conference sporting event (home or away)
e Please social distance while at any event
e Masks are required

Limiting fans/spectators goes against the grain and the excitement we love to
encourage here at GHS, however, these are extraordinary times. In order to be able to
provide athletic contests for our students, we need to abide by all the regulations
placed upon us. Our athletes have been working extremely hard, I am asking that you
help me in supporting them by following these guidelines; so that we can continue to
provide opportunities for competition.

Sincerely,
Dr. firistin fellogg



